Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year: I hope your Summer holiday was lovely and restful and that you're looking forwards to an exciting year ahead. The class have settled in well and I'm looking forwards to the remainder of our time together.

Here is some important information about Year 3:

Homework:

- Daily reading (20 minutes each evening)
- Spellings (testing every Friday, new spellings handed out)
- Timestables (testing every Friday. The tables your child should revise will be written in their timestables book. They will also verbally be told this after the Friday test)

Please make sure they have their yellow spelling and timestables book in school every Friday to do the tests in.

PE:

- Every Wednesday and Thursday
- Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit (including trainers and plimsoles)
- Please ensure your child is not wearing earrings to school on these days

Important dates for your diary:

- Parent consultations: 18th and 19th October
- 14th December: Year 3 and 4 Christmas play

Date TBA: Class assembly (I will email to let you know)

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask me at the end of the day.